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Monday 18th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I can now confirm that strike action affecting secondary schools in Swansea has been withdrawn for 
Tuesday 19 September and Wednesday 20 September due to ongoing meaningful negotiation between 
Swansea Council and the NASUWT teaching union. I am very pleased that your child will not face any 
further disruption to their learning. Therefore, I can confirm that school is open as usual. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr. Matthew J. Goulding 
Headteacher 


